










Manager Report November 18th, 2021 

 

 

 

 

WATER DISTRICT: 

 

The Water plant distributed 1.4 million gallons to town in October. 

 

The stand and TV have been installed in the Fire Hall meeting room. I will be getting together with Chief Reckmann to 

receive instructions on how it all works. 

 

We had to cancel our 5-Year Water System Site Survey with Oregon Health Authority on November 9
th
.  

The power source to the PLC failed overnight, and we were unable to operate the plant or access the SCADA system. 

The site visit has been rescheduled for December 2
nd

.  Thank you to Garry Smith of Cannon Beach Electric for 

expediting delivery of the part needed and installing it the following day. 

 

Westech came for a field visit to the treatment plant last month to review the status and performance of the plant. As 

we have recently begun to suspect, our membrane filters are wearing and will likely need to be replaced in the coming 

year. They have been in service since 2014. Although not identified in our plan to replace until 2025, the price has 

come down significantly, and will cost far less than we have been planning for.  

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

October 2021

Total Hours 350.00 0 162.00 188.00

Percentage Split 46% 54%
0 0

Total Accounts 641 295 346

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


